The computer science club will be meeting this Friday, March 6, from 12:30 to 2:00 PM.

Please note: we will not be meeting in the regular location. Instead, we will be meeting in the South Room of the Library Tower's 10th floor.

Student Brandon Litzinger will be showcasing the capabilities of the Oculus Rift S VR headset. Attendees will be able to participate in the featured game by visiting https://www.takelingshouseparty.com/app on their mobile device. 

We hope to see you there!
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